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We are long term residents o f  Freshwater as well as Members o f  the Harbord Diggers Club for  the 
past 40 years. We enjoyed Bowling on the Rooftop o f  the old Harbord Diggers club with many o f  our 
friends from the area. We are looking forward to returning to Bowling on the proposed new 
Bowling Green at Harbord Diggers as are other members from the local Community who have had to 
bowl elsewhere over the past several years and are excited to be coming back to The Harbord 
Diggers Bowling Club. 

We trust that the Northern Beaches Council will endorse this proposal to FINALLY complete the 
Bowling Green at Harbord Diggers. 

Sincerely 

ary & Lyn Douglas 

6 Evans Street 

FRESHWATER 2096 
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